
March 11, 2021 

VIA E-FILING PORTAL 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Notification of Proposed Change in Control of Wholesale Carrier Services, Inc.

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Wholesale Carrier Services, Inc. (“WCS”) and BCM One Group Holdings, Inc. (“BCM One Group 
Holdings”) (collectively, the “Parties”) hereby file the attached notification of a proposed transfer 
of control of WCS to BCM One Group Holdings. It is the Parties’ understanding that approval of 
the transaction by the Commission is not required to complete the transaction. Accordingly, the 
Parties are submitting this letter for informational purposes.  

Please contact the undersigned if there are any questions or any additional information is needed 
concerning this notification. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Todd B. Lantor 

Todd B. Lantor 
Lukas, LaFuria, Gutierrez & Sachs, LLP 
8300 Greensboro Drive, Suite 1200 
Tysons, VA 22102 
Phone: (703) 584-8678 
E-mail: tlantor@fcclaw.com
Counsel for BCM One Group Holdings, Inc. 

/s/ Leon L. Nowalsky 

Leon L. Nowalsky 
Nowalsky & Gothard, APLLC 
1420 Veterans Memorial Blvd. 
Metarie, LA 70005 
Phone: (504) 832-1984 
E-mail: lnowalsky@nbglaw.com
Counsel for Wholesale Carrier Services, Inc.
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